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will be in an area that has already been disturbed by an existing water
line and a gas line. The surface is privately owned by T.E., P.T. and
H.H. Davis, and the mineral owner is the U.S. Government. Ultramar's
application for permit to drill the subject well and the surface use
plan were approved by the BLM on August 26, 1385.

Please advise if something further is required. The original of
this letter plus four copies are being sent with space provided for BLM
approval.

Yours very truly,

Lo, Hall
Gar;zgzil

District Engineer

GRH/cs
Attachment

App rove{ by APPROVED,H.F Title Date

MAR 51386 % 7
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 4% //’é /%

ROSWELL RESOURCE AREA

s
f/Jz/e‘z&, ﬁcvﬂ
aﬁ{ Kewge pm-0/2%530

MEMBER OF THE ULTRAMAR GROUP OF COMPANIES



